
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to provide an update on recent maintenance activities at 1695 Seventh St E St.

Paul, MN 55106

Regarding the extermination service, our technician conducted two visits to the property. The

initial visit occurred on January 15th, during which they performed treatments for both the

exterior and interior areas. Unfortunately, during the follow-up visit approximately two weeks

later, scheduled for inspection purposes, our technician faced verbal abuse from Anemeya,

which prevented access to the unit.

However, in early March, the exterminator graciously returned to service unit 2 and the exterior

once again. Furthermore, they have committed to conducting another follow-up visit to assess

the progress of the treatment.

Additionally, concerning the door frame repair, it is our assessment that realigning the door itself

should resolve the issue. This can be achieved primarily by tightening the hinges. Should this

measure prove ineffective, we may need to explore the possibility of adjusting the trim. The

estimated time to repair the door is approximately 1.5-2hrs, worst case scenario the repair could

take a full day depending on the availability of materials.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further clarification or assistance.

Thank you for your attention to these matters, and we remain committed to ensuring the utmost

satisfaction with our services.

Yours sincerely,

Mariah Adams

Construction Pros

Maintenance Coordinator


